
● It goes into detail about the first game in NFL history where there was a female ref,
and some kind of female coach on both sides of the game (one from each team). It
was the Washington Football Team and the Clevebrown who broke this barrier in
sports. It then goes into more detail about the ref and how she has also broken a lot
of other records/glass ceilings in the past but officiating college games, bowl games,
and being the first female NFL ref. I picked this source because even though it is not
about female executives/front office, it is still showing the NFL and women paving
the way for others to follow them. It is still female in this very male dominated
leauge, and on the field it might be even more dominated. One main limitation is
that this has nothing to do with the front office so this is just more looking at females
on the field.

Moran, Eddie. Women In Sports Roundtable: Female Executives Share Their
Experiences Working At Leagues, Front Office Sports, 8 Oct. 2019,
frontofficesports.com/female-execs-big-4-sports/.

● This goes into detail about women in high front office positions from across all the
major sports leagues in America. They are all asked questions about facing gender
diversity in their job and women from MLB, NBA, NHL, and NFL speak up. They talk
about how there are strides being made in the industry but we are still a long way
away. I selected this source because I like how there are the different sports leagues
and how we are back to the front office part which is the main part of what I want to
my capstone on. One limitation is that it is not solely NFL so I can not use all of the
information here.

Philadelphia Eagles. “Philadelphia Eagles.” Aileen Dagrosa, Philadelphia Eagles,
www.philadelphiaeagles.com/team/front-office/aileen-dagrosa.

● This just provides an overview of Aileen Dagrosa. She is one of the people I would
love to interview for my project so I molded my interview questions based on the
information here. It goes over her prior work experience as well as some of her more
personal background like where she went to school, where she lives now, etc. The
most important information here was the facts about what she runs and what she
oversees in her job. I picked this source from the Eagles website so I feel like if I
were to interview someone from the Eagles, getting information from their own
website seems like a good way to start. The only is that I do not know if this is
everything or if there is some more information that would be helpful somewhere
else.

Philadelphia Eagles. “Philadelphia Eagles.” Catherine Carlson , Philadelphia Eagles,
www.philadelphiaeagles.com/team/front-office/catherine-carlson.

● This just provides an overview of Catherine Carlson. She is one of the people I would
love to interview for my project so I molded my interview questions based on the
information here. It goes over her prior work experience as well as some of her more
personal background like where she went to school, where she lives now, etc.




